
                                                                                                                                                        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

       

 

                                    

NEWSLETTER 

Issue 4 

MAY 2022 

DATES 2021/22 

SUMMER TERM 

School closes – 27.05.22 

HALF TERM 

Queen’s Jubilee Day – 

06.06.22 –School Closed 

School opens – 07.06.22 

School closes – 21.07.22 

AUTUMN TERM 

INSET DAYS 

01.09.22 & 02.09.22 

School opens – 05.09.22 

School Closes – 21.10.22 

HALF TERM 

INSET DAY 31.10.22 

School Opens – 01.11.22 

School Closes – 20.12.22 

CHRISTMAS 

HOLIDAY 

 
 
 

 

JUBILEE EVENT (24/05/22) 

To celebrate the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee all children are encouraged 

to wear red, white and/or blue to school on Tuesday 24th May. 

At lunchtime, children will participate in a street party with food 

organised by the school kitchen and the children will enjoy activities 

in class to mark this special occasion. 

In the evening we are opening up our doors for a Family Jubilee picnic. 

PIPS are helping to organise the events. There will be a Cake Stall, 

Pimm’s and Prosecco Stall, Soft Drinks, Teas and Coffees Stall, Hot 

Dog Stall (Vegan option available), Lucky Dip Stall.  PIPS will also be 

playing music from across the decades of the Queen’s reign. 

 

We hope that all families can join us for a fun evening and the 

opportunity to join the country in marking and celebrating the Queen’s 

distinguished service. 

Gates are open at 4pm-6pm and we look forward to seeing you all 

there. 

 
 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 

17/05/22 Red Class Visit 

Knowsley Safari Park  

17/05/22 Governor 

Safeguarding and Health 

and Safety Committee 

18/05/22 Roberts 

recycling 

18/05/22 Y5 Road Safety 

Talk (PC Smart) 

19/05/22 Y3 & Y4 Port 

Sunlight Visit 

24/05/22 Queen’s 

Platinum Jubilee 

Celebration 

25-27/05/22 Y6 Conway 

Residential 

25/05/22 Year 1 & 2 

Chirk Castle 

26/05/22 Reverend Jane 

Turner Assembly 

07/06/22 Tempest Class 

Photos 

07/06/22 Y6 Bikeability 

 

 

 

 

SUMMER FAIR (02/07/22) 

PIPS are incredibly busy organising the first Summer Fair in three 

years and it promises to be a spectacular event. With plenty of 

amazing stalls planned (Beat the Keeper, Inflatable Obstacle Course, 

A Police Dog Demonstration and many more) we are still seeking 

volunteers to help ensure the event runs smoothly. 

If you can donate some time to help prepare beforehand, run stalls 

or clean up after, please contact: parentsirbyprimaryschool@gmail 

 

CONGRATULATIONS YEAR 6 

A huge congratulations to all of Year 6 for completing SATs week. 

Everyone, both at home and school, is immensely proud of how mature 

and resilient they demonstrated themselves to be during a very 

challenging week. I am sure they are all now looking forward to many 

exciting activities including their forthcoming residential educational 

visit. Well done Year 6. 

SPONSORED SPONGE THROW 

A huge thank you to all of the children who made our first sponsored 

sponge throw such a success. A really fun day, we also managed to 

raise £810 to purchase books for the library and we hope to have 

them in place before the end of the year. 

Please visit our twitter feed to see clips of the event, including 

myself being struck in the face with a sponge! 


